
Hey Friends of Pyra, though we’re still leery about opening up for 
dine-in service, we are also aware that we can’t keep the dining room 
closed indefinitely. So, beginning Tuesday June 9th, we are going to 
re-open our dining room to (actually) less than half-capacity: from 16 
tables to 7 tables.  We are also going to be using our Pyra Hide-A-
Way (the old bait shop room) to seat 4 tables, and we also will have 
our patio open with 4 tables available for seating.  For those of you 
who would like to continue carrying-out, we’ve created our new layout 
with ample walkway between our tables and the pick-up point inside 
the restaurant. And we will continue curbside as well. Just let us 
know, and call us when you arrive in the parking lot. 

Beginning on Saturday June 13th, we will begin our Saturday-Sunday 
Breakfast Pizza service, opening at 8:00 for dine-in and carry-out 
breakfast pizzas and specialty coffees.  And finally, beginning 
Thursday June 18th, we will re-open our lunch service on Thursdays 
and Fridays from 11:00- 1:30.  This time, our lunches will have a 
“half-pizza and half-salad” special for those of you who are looking 
for a lighter lunch option. We know the last time we offered lunches, 
we only offered our dinner menu, and that was quite a bit for a lot of 
us at lunch time. 

We want to assure everyone that we are doing everything possible 
to keep our restaurant clean and sanitary. All of our employees are 
currently, and will continue to wear masks, and we’d like to strongly 
encourage all of you to do that as well until you are seated at your 
table. We definitely have the required 6’ + distance between our 
tables so as to be able to safely remove your masks for dining and 
conversation. We will also completely sanitize each table and all of its 



chairs after each use, and finally we WILL sanitize our menus 
between each use.  

Even more than the pandemic, the road construction has really taken 
a bite out of our business, so we really want you know how much we 
value each and every one of you who have supported us through this 
really tough time.  We plan to make it through, but your support is 
very much needed and again, very appreciated.  

With the road construction in full-swing, the only way to get into 
Pyra now, is through the back door. Once inside, please wait by the 
host station, which we’ve relocated to our back hallway, and we’ll 
seat you from there.  If there is a wait for a table, we’ll ask you for 
your phone number, and have you wait in your vehicle. We will call you 
when your table is ready.  

  


